NOTICE OF
URBAN RENEWAL BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Columbia Gateway Urban Renewal District, City of The
Dalles, Wasco County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2022 to June 30,
2023. The meeting will take place on the 12th day of April, 2022, at 5:30 PM. This Budget Committee
Meeting will be continued on subsequent evenings at 5:30 PM until the budget is approved by the
Budget Committee.

The purpose of the meeting is to receive the Urban Renewal Budget Message and to receive comment
from the public on the budget. If you would like to make a written comment, it is due to
acannon@ci.the-dalles.or.us by April 1, 2022 by 5:00 p.m. Public comment can be made during the
meeting via zoom or in person.

https://usO6web.zoom.us/j/86259459367?pwd=Z0Nnd3E4bkxBUVhXQkRKTkJCAEJ6EQT09
Meeting ID: 862 5945 9367 Passcode: 292293
Dial: 1-669-900-6833 or 1-253-215-8782

This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place. A copy of the
budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after March 31, 2022, online www.thedalles.org.
This notice also appears on the City of The Dalles website at www.thedalles.org.
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